INTRODUCING

ELECTRONIC VOTING
AT TOWN MEETING

Starting with the May 1, 2023 Annual Town Meeting, voters will be

using a wireless remote clicker to cast their vote.

HOW TO VOTE

The Moderator will declare
Open Vote and the Close of Vote

Town of Sudbury

» To respond, press the button
that matches your answer:

1A = YES
2B = NO

* Vote will be submitted automatically

* Only the last vote counts

* No need to press “Send”

WHEN IS THE VOTE
COUNTED?

*  Only respond when the vote is open

Town Meeting Clicker
Return to Town Clerk

* You may correct your previous votes
ONLY YOUR LAST VOTE WILL BE COUNTED

» Recorded results will appear on large overhead screen

Don’t forget to turn in your voting devices to
clerk staff before leaving.
THEY DO NOT WORK OUTSIDE OF THE AUDITORIUM.



